
CITY OF PROSSER, WASHINGTON 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) 

FEASIBILITY AND ALTERNATIVES ANALYSIS FOR SITE SELECTION 
OF A NEW POLICE STATION OR POLICE STATION/CITY HALL 

CAMPUS/FACILITY 
 
The City of Prosser is requesting proposals from qualified individuals or firms to develop a feasibility and 
alternatives analysis for site selection of a new police station or police station/city hall campus facility, to 
be located within corporate limits of the City of Prosser. The City will select the successful proposal 
based upon several evaluation factors as outlined in the RFP. 
 
Proposal forms and Specifications are available on the City’s website, www.cityofprosser.com, or by 
calling (509) 786-8218. 
 
If you are interested in responding, please submit one (1) original with signature and one (1) copy of the 
Requirements section in MS Word format in a sealed envelope addressed to: 
 

Rachel Shaw, City Clerk 
City of Prosser 
601 7th Street 

Prosser, WA 99350 
 
Deadline for submittal is 3:00 p.m. Thursday, October 15, 2020.  All responses will be evaluated based 
on the degree to which the vendor is able to meet the needs of the City as determined by the City. 
 
The City of Prosser reserves the right, in its sole discretion, to accept or reject any proposal or to make 
counteroffers thereto. 
 
Dated this 4th day of September, 2020 

 
 
_____________________________________________ 
Rachel Shaw, CMC 
City Clerk 
 
 
Publication Date:  September 9, 2020 

 
 

http://www.cityofprosser.com/

